
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHILD PROTECTION POLICY 

 
Baia Lara Hotel is committed to promoting the welfare of children and we take the necessary measures to 

respect children's rights and protect children against all forms of exploitation. 

We support programmes to prevent children from becoming in need of protection and care. 

We support institutions and organisations that will ensure the reintegration of children who have been 

involved in crime or against whom crimes have been committed. 

We cooperate with all stakeholders providing services to children. 

We support programmes to increase social awareness and sensitivity for the prevention of violence against 

children.  

we organise activities. 

We organise trainings on child protection for our staff. 

We support all kinds of organisations and activities for child protection in our environment. 

In the unlikely event of abuse, we train our staff to remove the child from the abusive environment and 

inform the department manager and authorities. 

If you are concerned about the welfare of any child during your visit please contact the police or gendarmerie 

on 112. You can also report your concern to any member of our staff so they will help you report it to the 

authorities. 
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